
Route 20 Reconstruction Project in Charlton & Oxford 

Public Information Meeting
What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is hosting a Live Virtual Public 
Information Meeting on Wednesday, February 8, 2023 to provide an overview of the Route 20 
Reconstruction Project in Charlton & Oxford. The meeting will begin with a presentation by the 
project team including a project timeline and design and construction information. Attendees can 
view project plans and ask questions.

How will this affect you?
MassDOT is redesigning and reconstructing Route 20 in Charlton and Oxford to improve safety and 
traffic operations. Proposed work includes widening the roadway, replacing bridges over the Little 
River and the French River, adding sidewalks and shared use paths, installing a median barrier, 
improving safety and traffic operations at various intersections, and enhancing stormwater 
treatment. To find out more, join us or visit the project website: www.mass.gov/route-20-
reconstruction-project-in-charlton-oxford.

When

Wednesday February 8, 2023
6:00 PM

Attend

Register Here:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/
WN_GrHqifKySyW9eIScmiipOw

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact 
MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857) 368-8580, fax (857) 368-0602, relay 
7-1-1, or by email to MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. Requests should be made as soon as 
possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART 
or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before 
the meeting. 

Project inquiries may also be emailed to dot.feedbackdistrict3@dot.state.ma.us
Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., 
Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: Major Projects, 
PROJECT FILE NO. 602659
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